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June 8, 2015  

 
  
Dear Customer,  
 
This letter is to follow up our notice of April 15th, 2015, where you were 
notified that we decided to phase out the products including Screw 
Conveyor, Bucket Elevators, Bottom Drags and all similar products that were 
part of the Goodman/Hewitt Bulk Conveyor product line.  We are completing 
all orders in our backlog and will support warranty parts and any currently 
outstanding service orders through the warranty period. 
 
I am pleased to announce that we are in the final stages of selling the 
Goodman-Hewitt Bulk Conveyor Equipment assets to a company to support 
existing equipment in the market for the above-referenced products, as well 
as offer new equipment. TPI Engineered Systems, Inc., with an address of 
8481 Newman Street, Douglasville, Georgia 31034, is the company that will 
be servicing this product in the future. You may contact Stu Shirley at (770) 
485 – 7100 Ext. 671 or email Stu at sshirley@tpies.com.   He will answer 
any questions that you have. 
I wish to thank you for your past Screw Conveyor business and tell you how 
much we look forward to serving your other conveyor needs.  Please don't 
hesitate to call if there is anything we can do for you during this transition.  
For any questions, please call Lisa Nix, Customer Service Manager, Winfield, 
Alabama at 205-487-1913. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
JOY GLOBAL 
 

 
Doug Markham 
Sales Manager Conveyor Components 
 
 
 


